
Report of Department of Sanskrit 

Post Graduate Government College, Sector 11, Chandigarh 

 

1. Jointly organized by Department of Sanskrit, a National webinar on “Awareness 

on Cyber Crime and Document Frauds” on 10th February 2021 at 11:00 am to 

02:00 pm with Department of Mathematics and Statistics, PGGC-11, Chandigarh. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Sandeep Kumar (HoD) has attended and participated in various Webinars 

and Seminars organised by different Universities and Institutions.    


